
Packet # 8 May 11th - 15th  
 
Hello SA 5th Grade Parent’s, 
 
I would like to wish all the mother’s a very Happy Mother’s Day!  I hope you all have a 
relaxing and blessed day :)  YOU ALL DESERVE IT!! 
Attached is packet #8.  The last packet of 2019/2020 school year.  I would like you to 
know that I am so grateful and blessed to have been able to educate your student this 
school year.  Even though I was not able to be in the classroom with them for the past 
two months, I feel that they will have a successful 6th grade school year.  I was really 
looking forward to having this class because I have been volunteering with this group of 
students since they were in kindergarten.  When they were in 2nd grade I started 
teaching 5th grade at SA.  I could not wait until I was able to teach them their 5th grade 
year and prepare them for junior high.  Finally that year came and I had so many fun 
activities and field trips planned for them unfortunately we were not able to do them. 
Thank goodness we were able to go on our field trip to Bearizona.  I think they all had a 
great time.  I hope this will be one of their memories from 5th grade.  I would like to 
THANK all the parents for allowing me to be part of your child’s life.  I will miss taking 
them to daily mass and taking them to say the  rosary. There were times when we 
would go to mass to say a rosary and were not going to attend daily mass but then the 
kiddos would ask if we could stay for daily mass. I rarely said No when they would ask 
to stay for mass.  Your children have a fire for GOD that I hope and pray will continue 
throughout their whole life.  I will always keep them in my prayers.  This class is very 
intelligent, respectful, unique and a very funny group of students.  I will truly miss them 
all but I will never forget them.  Thank you parents for all your hard work and dedication 
to your children.  I hope the packets were not too stressful.   I’m sure the kids were okay 
with the packets because they truly worked very hard each day they were in my 
classroom. Please have a safe and blessed summer! May God bless you and my 
special student’s. 
Mrs. Verdugo 
 
 
5th Graders, 
 
Thank you for being an awesome class!!   Remember to always put God first, 
never lose hope and you will succeed in anything you choose to do in life.  
 
Love, 
Mrs. Verdugo 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder :  All assignments are due May 15th. 
 
Monday- May 11th  
Math -  Lesson 103 #’s 1-28 
Religion - Pgs 317-319 do activity on pg 319 
Language Arts -  page 90 sentences 11 
Science - work on science report 
 
Tuesday - May 12th  
Math - Lesson 104  odd #’s only 
Power up lesson 104 simplify 
Religion-  Pgs 320 -321  do activity on pg 321 
Language arts - pg 113 capitalization 4 
Science - work on science report 
 
Wednesday - May 13th 
Math - Lesson 105 even’s only 
Power up 105 simplify 
Language arts - pg 114 capitalization 5 
Religion - pg 322-323 do activity on pg 323 
Science - work on science report 
 
Thursday - May 14th  
Math - Lesson 106 stars only 
Religion -  pg 324 -325 
Science - work on science report 



 
Friday - May 15th  
Math - 3 min multiplication 
Religion - pg 326- 327 do pg 326 
Science report is due  
Book report is due. 
Please email both reports by 4pm 
 

Have a great summer!!! 

 
 
 
 


